
Notifications will be by postcard, email and/or social media. 

 

Teresa Olson, Worth County Recorder/Registrar 

1000 Central Ave, Northwood IA 50459 – 641-324-2734 

SNOWMOBILE 

ATV, ORV & ORM OWNERS! 
2024 Renewals for ALL registrations must be completed by  

December 31, 2023 to Avoid Penalty 

Please use our DROPBOX with 24 hour access located at the Northwest & 

South doors of the Courthouse. Or come to our office or mail in your 

registration renewals to the address stated below. 

If MAILING please send the current registration for your machine(s) to the 
Worth County Recorder’s Office along with $18.50 per machine and  
$2.00 for postage. 
 

REMINDER TO ALL RIDERS: 

ALL Snowmobiles and ALL Non-Iowa registered ATV’s and 
ORV’s operated on public land and ice in Iowa, must display 
an Iowa DNR User Permit in addition to a registration 
decal.  User Permit Fee is $18.50 per machine. 
  

All operators of machines driven on highways  
(fence line to fence line) must carry proof of insurance.  

Fees Below: 

 Renewal ($18.50) (Before 12/31/23) + Postage ($2)=  $20.50 

 Renewal ($18.50) (After 12/31/23) + Penalty ($5) + Postage ($2)= $25.50 

 Renewal ($18.50)+Partial Year ($5) +Penalty ($5) +Postage ($2) = $30.50 
 

 Iowa DNR User Permit = $18.50 


